Oak Park/ Druid Hill 
Neighborhood association
BOARD MEETING for June 14, 2019

The meeting was held at the Hampton -Illinois Branch Library at 1:30 pm
President Tom Forsyth thanked everyone for coming and introduced Jim Houck who will serve on the Communications committee, and Brett Anderson who will take over the role of Block Captain.
Each member then introduced him/her self and stated the area in which they work.
Tom then reviewed past and up-coming events. Notable mention was the cleanup campaign, runoff election for District four, mayoral candidate forum, and the social event on June 1st,2019.
The board noted that litter was an ongoing problem, as such another clean up event will be scheduled for October.
The minutes for the general meeting May 14 ,2019 were accepted and approved.
The treasurer’s report showed we had a total balance of $ 1867.61 in all accounts.
The board agreed that efforts should be made to close the pay pal account.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Judy reported that our current projects cost a total of $ 4518.41.  A request from Heritage Oak Cliff in the amount of $ 2711.05 will be made. This netted an expected contribution of $ 1807.36 from OPENA.
Ideas for raising money were discussed. These included raffles, airline tickets and contributions from area businesses. No decision was made.
The topic for the next general meeting will be Crime Watch. Lucy was concerned that fifteen minutes was not enough time for the presentation. The board clarified the concern by noting that more than that limit will be granted.
The meeting adjourned at 4:30 pm.

 Richard Thomas, secretary
